
Press/ Web Release

 
67407/AD-A-ASST-2/2015/Admn 01.03.2024

Reference : Notification No. 67407/AD-A-ASST-2/2015/Admn dated 24.02.2024.
 

    The Walk-in-interview for the selection of Programmer (Contract) on project mode basis,
notified vide reference cited above, which was proposed to be conducted on 04.03.2024 has been
postponed to 20.03.2024, Wednesday.

    There is no change in the time and venue of the Interview.

 

 
Rafeeda P.O

Deputy Registrar

To
        1. PRO (For issuing Press Release).
        2. Director, CUCC (For issuing Web Release).
        3. Recruitment Section (For necessary action to conduct Walk-in-interview).


